There are so many exciting things happening in the
Salisbury University Department of Chemistry that
we decided to put together this newsletter to give
you an update. Our students and faculty have been
working hard and accomplishing exceptional things
in the classroom, in their research labs and in the
community. The next few pages will give you a very
brief overview of some of these efforts. In particular,
we will tell you about:

Our Students . The SU chemistry students
continue to do amazing things, including securing
grant funding to support their research and
traveling to conferences to present the results of
their work locally, regionally and nationally.



The Irving and Sylvia Cort Scholarship in Chemistry ~ was
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high school.

The current Cort Scholars are Hayden Davis VTV X8

LeiaBlack |V TVMegan Spicer |VTVXBrTodd VTV XS§e

Emma Coldsnow |V T V@dbe Miksa |V TVW&&@n


https://www.salisbury.edu/academic-offices/science-and-technology/chemistry/

News & Events
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academic support for all students enrolled in chemistry



Alumni Updates
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